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Tuesday, 07 January 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our History learning about the Stone Age, we have booked Y3 on a visit to The Discovery Centre at 
Ecclesall Woods to take part in a Stone Age workshop. The children will take part in a day full of immersive and 
engaging activities including den building, fire lighting, learning about Stone Age tribes, practising hunting 
strategies and playing games to encourage teamwork.  
 
This visit will take place on Wednesday 12th February 10am-2pm. We will be catching the bus so need to leave 

school at 8.50am promptly. We will be returning back to school on time for the normal 3.15pm pick up. As we 

are there all day, the children will require a packed lunch (unless your child is free school meals) and will need 

to wear warm clothing and sensible footwear due to most of the activities taking place outdoors.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10, to help cover the cost of the activities. This includes bus 

fare to and from the venue. Although your contribution is entirely voluntary, you will appreciate that the 

visit will only go ahead if there are sufficient contributions to cover the costs of the visit. Activities such as 

this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have and this impacts 

positively on their learning and progress.  Payment is to be made via Parent Pay - if you have not yet signed 

up, please contact the office and you will be able to pay by card over the phone. 

 
To enable your child to take part in the visit, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the office by 
Friday 7th February.  
 
Thank you very much for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Y3 team  
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Year 3 –Stone Age workshop (Ecclesall Woods) – Wednesday 12th February  

Name ____ __________________________________________________  

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Stone Age Workshop on Wednesday 12th February   

 

I have paid £10 via ParentPay   

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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